
 

 

Pediatric Education for Prehospital Professionals BLS Course 

When:   Saturday, January 27th, 2024 
Time:   8am to 5pm 
 
Where:  Watonwan County Human 

Services Center  
715 2nd Ave. S. 

 St. James, MN 56081 
 
Cost:  FREE to EMS personnel in the South 

Central EMS Region*   
 

PEPP represents a complete source 
of prehospital medical information 
for the emergency care of infants 
and children. Developed by the 
American Academy of Pediatrics, PEPP is an exciting curriculum designed to 
teach prehospital professionals how to better assess and manage ill or 
injured children. 
 
The 4th Edition BLS PEPP is a comprehensive, innovative, and highly visual 
course featuring case-based lectures, live-action video, hands-on skills 
stations, interactive games, and small-group simulation. Although the 
course targets EMRs and EMTs, all provider levels are welcome!   
 
Upon successful completion of the course, the student will receive 8.25 
CAPCE CEUs for use toward ICCR or LCCR.   

 

DON’T DELAY! This class will be limited to the first 30 students! 
Registration closes Friday, January 19th, 2024 

 
   
 

Click HERE to register 

 

Questions? 

Contact Mark Griffith at 507-

257-3224 or email 

mark.griffith@scmnems.org 
*Counties include Blue Earth, Brown, Faribault, Le Sueur, Martin, Nicollet, Sibley, 

Waseca and Watonwan 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SCEMS2023
mailto:mark.griffith@scmnems.org?subject=PEPP%20Question

